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Glen Cove Road Bridge #155 Reopened in Darlington 

BEL AIR, Md., (March 13, 2019) - Glen Cove Road Bridge #155 between Franklin Church Road and 

Dublin Road (MD Route 440) in Darlington has been reopened to all through traffic. The bridge 

had been closed since August due to flooding. This is a temporary, one-lane bridge and drivers 

are urged to use caution when crossing. A permanent two-lane bridge is being planned.  

Glen Cove Road Bridge between Franklin Church Road and Love Road is still under construction 

and remains closed at this time.    
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